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Sue Monette

From: Sandi Baxter <sandibaxter1321@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 3, 2022 4:59 PM
To: Chad Centola
Subject: Proposed garbage service

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]  

Chad,  
I am a resident of Woodside Ranch, and oppose the proposal for new Waste Connections services.We have 2.5 
acres full of pine trees.  A bin (even large) every other week will do absolutely nothing for us or other neighbors 
in our neighborhood.  We take advantage of the spring free yard disposal at Knott Landfill every year.  We, like 
most residents out here have our own trailers. 
Thank you, 
Sandi Baxter 
60205 Woodside Loop 
Bend, OR 
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